
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

We as Gebr. Pfeiffer AG are delighted to congratulate you on the 110th anniversary of your 

successful technical magazine “Journal Cement”. 

 

Long-term experience and long-standing relationships gain more and more importance, 

particularly at a time when everything is ephemeral. That is why we would like to take this 

opportunity to thank you in particular for the more than 100 years’ good cooperation between 

Journal Cement and Gebr. Pfeiffer reflected by the enclosed advertisement from the beginning of 

the last century. Our ancestors have already dealt with questions on the Russian speaking 

cement, lime, gypsum and ceramics industries from different angles of view. Even if a lot has 

changed in the last few 100 years, then, as now, both Journal Cement and Gebr. Pfeiffer are 

reliable partners in the building materials’ industry in the Russian speaking world. Currently this 

cooperation is particularly reflected in the technical articles on the new PFEIFFER MVR vertical 

roller mill featuring a new drive concept “MultiDrive” and developed for very high throughput rates 

that have so far not been achieved in grinding cement raw material, clinker and additives. 

 

We wish Journal Cement all the best for the future and look forward to continued good 

cooperation. 

 

Very truly yours, 
 
GEBR. PFEIFFER AG 
 
 
 
 


